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The 2025 NCDOT Prequalification Campaign will prepare firms to do business with NCDOT.  Prequalification is necessary to 
ensure that a firm has sufficient ability and experience to perform the work specified on NCDOT contracts.  All firms interested in 
working on highway construction projects are required to become prequalified.  The sessions will cover the NCID (North Carolina 
Identity Management Service) process, documentation and experience requirements for various scopes of work and how to 
successfully complete the online prequalification application.  The sessions will also provide an overview of the NCDOT Standard 
Specifications and Standard Drawings.   Sessions will be held in person at locations in the Western, Central and Eastern regions. 
To register, please visit the website: https://connect.ncdot.gov/business/Prequal/Pages 
For questions, please email: prequal@ncdot.gov or call: 919-707-6909.

2025 NCDOT PREQUALIFICATION CAMPAIGN

MAY 1, 2025, 1 – 4 P.M.
Buncombe County

Asheville Buncombe Technical Community College
Ferguson Allied Health Bldg. 24, Room 331

10 Genevieve Circle
Asheville, NC 28801

AUG. 21, 2025, 1 – 4 P.M.
Wake County

Wake Technical Community College
Western Wake Campus
3434 Kildaire Farm Rd.

Cary, NC 27518

OCT. 16, 2025, 1 – 4 P.M.
Cumberland County

Fayetteville Tech Continuing Ed. Bldg. 
General Classroom Building Room 108/114

2817 Fort Bragg Rd.
Fayetteville, NC 28301

PREPARE TO 
DO BUSINESS 
WITH NCDOT


